
Happy Birthday!
June 3 - Sibylle

June 3 - Julia
June 10 - Kai

June 13 - Mrs. Meghan
June 17 - Mrs. Ana
June 18 - Ashlynn
June 20 - Poppy
June 21 - Cohen
June 27 - Bailee

June 29 - Miss Cameo

Outside is where we LOVE to be! While 
playing in the rain, splashing in the 
muddy puddles, making snow angels 
and having snow ball fights is so much 
fun - we absolutely love the sunshine 
and warm air! There are so many fun 
opportunities that summer brings, and 
we are here for it.

One of the biggest parts about summer-
time at Parkside Playschool is Nature
Camp for our school age kiddos. We 
welcome back friends year after year as 
well as welcome back some of our 
graduated Pre-K friends and of course 
new friends altogether! We love getting more time to 
continue to watch our kiddos grow through our program 
and then some! Nature Camp strives to preserve childhood 
by indulging our campers in nature, intriguing interest in the 
world around us and sparking wonder in the curious minds 
who participate in our camp each week. We are so excited 
to join Fayetteville Nature School in making this program 
grow this year to reach more of our community and make 
such a positive difference in each child’s summertime fun.

Our year-round program for early childhood learners is 
still in full swing with lots of outside time and water play
to soak up as much vitamin D as possible. Our kiddos are 
full-time learners and our teachers are always providing
positive opportunities to support their outdoor learning!

Take Me Outside!
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C H I L D C A R E  W I T H  I N T E G R I T Y ,  R E S P E C T  &  E X C E L L E N C E  

*Dates to Remember*
June 1 - Pre-K Graduation 10:00am
June 14 - Early Out CLOSE at 5pm

June 15 - Parents’ Night Out 3-7pm
June 16 - Father’s Day

June 17-21 - Summer Spirit Week
June 21 - Summer Party 4:30-6pm

NATURE CAMP USED CLOUD VIEWERS TO IDENTIFY CLOUDS DURING
WEATHER WEEK! 



Insider's Scoop
What are we doing at Parkside? 

 

Cameo's
Kitchen
Corner

Popsicle season is here and our kiddos (and teachers) are loving it! 
The popsicles I prepare are made with 100% fruit and sometimes the

leftover juice from fruits served on different days from that week!

Our international meal this month is Revithia, and it originates in
Greece. It is a chickpea soup loaded with vegetables. I’m excited to

introduce chickpeas in a new way since they are such a
popular item on our menu! 

-Chef Cameo 

Thyme
with Kaylee

Check back next month for what’s going on
in our Farm & Garden Program! Miss Kaylee
has been having the time of her life studying
abroad in London!


